
This is a mask-friendly
environment.

Please respect the choices of others.

In some situations, wearing a mask is still required:

During a self-monitoring period OR upon return from international travel.
Durham Region Health Department encourages students and staff to 

continue to wear a well-fitted three-layer mask in shared indoor spaces.

Adapted with permission from Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit.

Durham Health Connection Line
905-668-2020 or 1-800-841-2729
durham.ca/health
If you require this information in an accessible format, contact 1-800-841-2729

Produced by Durham Region Health Department for use by local schools and school boards. June 2022

https://www.durham.ca/en/health-and-wellness/health-and-wellness.aspx



